
 

 

Town of Derry, New Hampshire 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL                    
 

December 16, 2020 

 

 

The Town of Derry, New Hampshire Department of Public Works seeks 

proposals for: 

 

2021 Household Hazardous Waste Collection Day 

 

 

RFP Process Coordinated by: 

Craig Durrett, DPW Environmental Coordinator 

Email: craigdurrett@derrynh.org 

 (603) 432-6144 

 

 

The Town of Derry, NH Department of Public Works invites proposals from qualified 

firms to provide the Town with a household hazardous waste collection operation.  The 

preferred date for the event is Saturday, May 8, 2021 between the hours of 9:00 AM TO 

12:00 PM at the West Running Brook School, 1 West Running Brook Lane, Derry N.H.  

Prospective bidders may propose an alternative date in the submittal of either May 1 or 

May 15, 2021.  An overview with detailed specifications is provided within the Request 

for Proposals (RFP). The RFP includes an option for one additional event to be held in or 

around May 2022.    

 

RFP packets will be available in the Public Works Office - Monday through Friday 

during the hours of 7 am – 4 pm as well as on the Town’s website - www.derrynh.org. 

 

Proposals must be submitted on or before 3:00 pm – Wednesday, January 20, 2021 in a 

sealed envelop clearly marked as “2021 Household Hazardous Waste Collection” and 

addressed to: 

 

Town of Derry 

Department of Public Works 

14 Manning Street 

Derry, New Hampshire 03038 

 

 

 

Proposals will be opened at the Public Works Office the day following the closing. 
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